The PERN cyberseminar on Preparing for Population Displacement and Resettlement Associated with Climate Change and Large Climate Adaptation and Mitigation Projects 

began today and will last until 14 November 2011 

To read the full description of the seminar, access background papers and read instructions on how to participate in this cyberseminar please go to: 

http://www.populationenvironmentresearch.org/seminars.jsp 

Even if average global temperatures are kept from rising above 2° C, it is likely that climate change impacts will result in significant population displacements. In addition to these direct impacts, large-scale projects such as dams, coastal defenses, water transfer schemes, and renewable energy complexes developed in the name of mitigation and adaptation are also likely to induce major population displacements. While these projects are intended to reduce the risks attendant to climate change, there will inevitably be social, cultural, and economic dislocations for communities residing in areas of project development. 

The cyberseminar will address population displacement and the potential need for organized resettlement owing to climate change and associated adaptation and mitigation projects. The seminar is based in part on discussions that took place at a November 2011 Bellagio Conference on the same topic. (For more information visit: http://www.ciesin.columbia.edu/confluence/display/CCDR.) 

The purpose of cyberseminars is to provide a forum for scientists from the social and natural sciences to debate and discuss cutting edge population-environment research topics. 



Cyberséminaire sur « Se préparer aux déplacements et réinstallations de populations associés aux changements climatiques et aux grands projets d'adaptation et d'atténuation au climat » 

1-14 novembre 2011 

Organisé par le Réseau de recherche sur la population et l’environnement (PERN). 

Pour lire la description complète (en anglais) de ce séminaire, avoir accès aux documents de référence et s’inscrire pour y participer, veuillez vous rendre sur le site web de PERN : 
http://www.populationenvironmentresearch.org/seminars.jsp. 

